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Updates 

Permanent Org Structure Final Decisions 
For information 

We have had excellent engagement on our discussion document which resulted in 81 items of 
feedback for consideration and 83 "reactions" or "votes" on comments via our interactive 
consultation tool. We have now made some changes to the proposed structure to incorporate the 

helpful and insightful feedback we received which included the need to shift resources and slim 
down the corporate functions, increase resource on sector reviews and system capability uplift. We 

will communicate next week the final decisions to the organisation and have already put actions in 
place to begin the permanent recruitment for the key leadership roles. We will provide the final 

communications to your office for reference. 

Contact: Gráinne Moss, Secretary for Regulation and Chief Executive.  Ph.  

Publication of the OECD’s Product Market Regulation Indicators  
For information 

The OECD is set to release the results of their Product Market Regulation Indicators (PMRI) survey on 

10 July at 11:30pm. 

  

The PMRI survey runs every five years and measures how policies promote or inhibit competition in 
the general economy, and in a number of particular markets for products and services. Countries’ 

responses to the survey’s questions are scored and are then used to create numerical indicators. 
There are several low-, medium-, and high-level indicators representing particular areas of 

regulation, as well as an economy-wide summary indicator. We have briefed you previously about 
previous PMRI results and the OECD’s Indicators of Regulatory Policy and Governance (Briefing 2024-

040). 
 

 
 

 

 
  

We expect that there may be media attention on the PMRI.  We will provide you with a report on the 
expected results ahead of the OECD launch. This will be aligned with similar briefings being 
provided by other agencies to the Minister of Finance and MBIE Ministers responsible for the 

regulatory systems covered in the survey. 

Contact: Melleny Black, Policy & Strategy Lead. Ph:  
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Sector Review into Early Childhood Education 

In the week ending 27 June 2024, we met with:  

• Evolve Education Group  

• Te Rito Maioha ECNZ  

• Kids First Kindergartens  

• ECE Reform   

• Home based ECE providers  

• Montessori Aotearoa New Zealand 

These engagements have been successful with stakeholders communicating their support and 

offering to encourage their communities and whānau of children in ECE to engage with the review 

by way of submissions.   

In the next week we continue to engage with sector groups including Advocates for Early Learning 

Excellence and Barnardos.   

The online portal for submissions in scheduled to go live through the Ministry website next week.   

Visits to early childhood education service providers are scheduled for end of July and beginning of 

August after the school holidays (6 July to 21 July). 

Contact: Bryan Wilson, Acting Sector Review Lead.  Ph:    
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